From:
To:
PL Planning Applications
Subject:
Fw: WSCC/052/20
Date:
11 December 2020 16:05:22



Dear Sir/Madam, Re wscc/052/20

We know that this proposed new road would increase the air and noise pollution that we already have on the Barnham Road, which is alarming enough and at present we have to sleep through winter and summer with our bedroom windows closed. We live at 1a Downview Road, Barnham PO220EE just a few hundred yards from where you wish to put this new road.

We would like you to consider putting this road, along with the section south of the Barnham Rd, west of the existing A29 from the Bersted bypass and joining the A27 between Crocker Hill and Fontwell where there is more open country and would effect fewer residents. We have lived in Bognor Regis for 45 years, the last 20 in Downview Road and we object to this new road.

Yours sincerely

Ian & Janet McKay

Email: